
This bill is being rushed through and not given adequate input from the residents of Oregon.  
It unfairly creates new regulations that do nothing to reduce the number of true criminals. It merely 
creates additional legislature for law abiding citizens to comply with. It also adds a burden to our already 
over worked law enforcement agencies. 
 
This bill of SB 941 is not law abiding resident friendly, and does not solve any issues of crime prevention. 
Please do not vote yes on this harmful legislation. 
 
Thanks 
Todd Tolboe  
via my iPhone 
503-708-9789 
 

 


